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Mason FY24 Dues: $1,105.65           Respectfully Submitted – Jay Minkarah, Executive Director 
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Nashua Regional Planning Committee (NRPC) provides comprehensive transportation, land use, 
environmental, and economic development planning services and delivers extensive mapping 
and data assistance.  As an NRPC member, the Town of Mason accessed a wide range of 
benefits in 2023, including:
 
Development Review and Planning Services:   
Under a contractual agreement, Mason utilizes NRPC’s hourly “circuit rider” services to assist 
the Planning Board, including assistance to applicants in submitting subdivision or site plan 
applications, written reviews of submissions to the Planning Board, attendance at hearings and 
work sessions to assist and answer questions, and support to the Board and Town staff in 
preparing notices, draft amendments, and warrants for Town Meeting.   
 
Discounted New Hampshire Planning and Land Use Regulation Books  
In conjunction with the NH Office of Strategic Initiatives, NRPC offers the annual New 
Hampshire Planning and Land Use Regulation Book to communities at a sizable discount over 
retail price. 

• Mason’s Total Cost Savings in 2023: $1,644.90 
 
Online GIS:  nrpcnh.mapgeo.io 
MapGeo, NRPC’s Live Maps App, is the Town of Mason’s public GIS property viewer.  

• Estimated Annual Software Cost Savings: $3,000 
 
Transportation & Mobility Guide: NRPC and the Regional Coordination Council for 
Community Transportation of Greater Nashua produced a brochure that highlights some of the 
transportation services that are available to Mason residents.   In addition to other transportation 
services, the Guide lists the Community Volunteer Transportation Company, CVTC, (877) 428-
2882 which provides extensive volunteer driving services including ADA transport.  For a copy 
of this brochure, please contact the RCC7 Mobility Manager, Donna Marceau at (603)417-6571 
or donnam@nashuarpc.org.   

NPRC extends heartfelt thanks to citizens and staff who support regional planning, including:  
NRPC Commissioner: Charlie Moser  
Transportation Technical Advisory Committee (TTAC) Representative: Dave Morrison 
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